
 
 
 

Sue Morrow Elementary School 
School Organizational Team Minutes 

August 9, 2019 
7:30 am 

 
 
The following members were present:  Casey Janosik, Michelle Adams, Laurie Nanni, Nathan 
Conrad, and Melissa Galbraith. 
 
Nina Johnson’s position was split funded between SB178 money and the strategic budget.  Ms. 
Adams received word that the school will be receiving monies from the Read By Grade 3 grant. 
As such, Mrs. Johnson’s position will now be funded by SB178 and Read By Grade 3 monies.  
The money used to pay for her from the strategic budget, $32,000.00 will be returned to the 
strategic budget.  The balance of the Read By Grade 3 money will be used to hire 3 CTTs.  The 
CTTs can only work a total of 650 hours in a school year.  They will be on campus for 5 ½ hours 
per day. 
 
Second grade is sitting at 28-30 students to start the school year.  We will have to wait until after 
Count Day to determine what staffing changes will occur, if any. 
 
We need to have 49 resource students in order to retain our third resource teacher.  At present, 
we have 42.  If those numbers don’t go up by Count Day, then we will lose Alyce Mack. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:45. 
 
 
The next meeting will be September 6, 2019 at 7:30 a.m. 
 
 
 

 


